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We are del ighted to  share deta i l s  of  how students  have cont inued to  develop thei r
Character ,  Conf idence ,  Contr ibut ing and Community  and explore  how thei r
curr iculum subjects  l ink  to  opportunit ies  in  our  local  community  and the wider
wor ld in  our  newsletter  celebrat ing the amazing achievements  of  our  students !

P lease f ind below detai l s  of  the events  and act iv i t ies  that  our  students  have
engaged in  th is  hal f  term:

Year 12 1:1 Form Tutor Pathway Meetings
Students in Year 12 have also had an opportunity to
meet with their Form Tutors to discuss their pathway
planning and next steps after Year 13.

Year 12 Personal Statement Writing Workshop –
Coventry University
We were delighted to welcome representatives from
Coventry University, who delivered a workshop for
students in Year 12 to help them develop their Personal
Statement writing skills to ensure they are prepared for
their applications to university.

Year 13 Apprenticeship Support Group
Our apprenticeship students can continue to access
support to secure an apprenticeship opportunity until the
end of the academic year and we also wish all our Year
13 students the best of luck with their Level 3 exams.

Parks Trust Event May Half Term
Please find below details of a career’s afternoon, which
is being hosted by the Parks Trust on the 30 May and
might be of interest:

Year 7 Speed Networking
Year 7 students took part in their first Speed
Networking event, and it was wonderful to see
them engage with external professionals in such a
confident manner. Our students were fantastic
ambassadors for the academy, and we were
delighted to receive very positive feedback from
our guests.
 
Year 10 Work Experience
Year 10 students have been securing their work
experience placements ahead of their placement
week in June. 

Year 11 Pathway Planning
Year 11 students continued to receive support
regarding planning their Post-16 Education and
Training. Support is ongoing until the end of the
academic year and we wish all our students the
best of the luck with their exams.

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://community.petsathome.com/store/milton-keynes/&sa=U&ved=2ahUKEwjQxbK7yIj_AhUvRvEDHapJAfUQqoUBegQIABAB&usg=AOvVaw0OTHZ0RyetTKDp4RHZe_DL


If you have any questions regarding the Pathways and Employability programme or would like
to be involved in the events and activities, please contact:

Mrs Harris: Pathways and Employability Lead - aharris@haz5d.com

Mrs Mayles: Assistant Principal -  bmayles@haz5d.com

What’s coming up in the next half term?

Year 7 Students – Unifrog and 1:1 Form Tutor Pathway Meetings
Year 7 students will be introduced to the Unifrog platform through a
series of Form Time activities and will also have an opportunity to meet
with their Form Tutors to reflect on their first year of secondary school,
discuss their aspirations and the development of their 5C skills.

Year 10 5 Dimensions Trust Careers Festival
Year 10 students will focus on their education and training pathway
journeys and prepare for the decisions they will make in Year 11 by
having an opportunity to attend the 5 Dimensions Trust Careers Festival
on the 13 June, when we will welcome a range of local and regional
education and training providers to exhibit in the Shenley Brook End
School theatre.

Year 12 UCAS Registration
Finally, Year 12 students will be provided with an opportunity to register
on the UCAS website, which will be their first step towards submitting
their university applications in Year 13.
Thank You!
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the external
professionals who have given their time and our parent/carer
community for your support as our students continue on their
Pathways and Employability journey at The Hazeley Academy.
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